
Knights of Columbus Meeting  
Fr. Joseph Boylan, Jr. Council #15175 

May 17, 2011 
The Council was called to order at 7:00 pm 
 
The roll of officers was called and noted as follows (P – Present; A – Absent): 

Chaplain (Monsignor Ward) A Financial Secretary (Jeff Furler) P Inside Guard (Scott Plato) A 

Grand Knight (John Fruin) P Treasurer (Tim Abel) A Outside Guard (Dan LaFayette) A 

Deputy Grand Knight (Joe Klingler) A Lecturer (Tim Kindermann) P Trustee (Jim Woodward) A 

Chancellor (Dan Lamboley) A Advocate (Jeff Lopez) P Trustee (Kevin Cook) A 

Recorder (Luke Filosa) P Warden (Mark Rayborn) P Trustee (Roger Nalewajka) P 

 
The Opening Prayer was the “Our Father” 
 
The Pledge of Allegiance was recited by all members present 
 
The Grand Knight reported as follows: 

 Thanks to Gayle Cyrulik and Joe Denman for coordinating the bus trip for the Men’s March this 
past Saturday.  Gayle reported the rain did not hold up the group. 

 There will be a 1st degree initiation at the Bloomington Council this Thursday night. 

 St. Jude Council in Peoria is hosting a 1st, 2nd and 3rd degree ceremony this Sunday, May 22 at 
1:00 pm. 

 Next major degree in the area will be on June 26 in Pontiac and Lincoln.  Interested 1st degree 
brothers should contact Dan Lamboley at Lambold@unit5.org. 

 
The following committees reported: 

 The Adopt-a Highway video was played and waiver forms signed.  Out first clean-up will be held 
on Saturday, June 11, 2011, time yet to be announced. 

 
Under Good of the Order: 

 Our deepest condolences to Brother Dan Hunt on the recent loss of his mother, Hazel Hunt in 
Skowhegan, Maine. 

 
Closing Prayer “Hail Mary” was led by Grand Knight John Fruin. 
 
Respectfully Submitted by, 
 
 Luke Filosa, Recorder 

mailto:Lambold@unit5.org

